
ICC Guidelines for Spring 2022 

1/18/22 

Covid-19/Omicron Guideline Safety Measures 

For combatting the COVID-19/Omicron variant ICC guidelines are as follows: 

• The college center will be closed to anyone not vaccinated. Must have your vaccination card 

to enter the building. You can show it at the front desk. 

• Must wear a mask while in the building. 

• The college will continue to exercise the COVID measures (e.g., masks in public, sanitizers, 

social distancing, etc.) already in place for ICC students, employees and building. 

• Administrative leave will continue to be approved for employees requiring COVID-related 

quarantine/medical situations. Any employee testing positive will be required to submit 

medical documentation when he/she returns to work.   

• Call the college with any questions about ICC’s COVID safety measures. 

Positive Test 

• No individual will be allowed in the building if they have any covid-19 symptoms. 

• Anyone who has been in close contact will not be allowed in the building and must follow 

the CDC guidelines at (copy and paste in your browser): 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/quarantine-isolation.html 

All individuals entering the building must have their temperature taken at the front door before 

entering. If temperature is indicated individual must leave the building immediately and get 

tested. 

All individuals in the building must follow the basic protocol for wearing mask, washing hands, 

using hand sanitizer, and other safety measures deemed necessary. Updates will be posted as 

they are determined. 

Practice safety measures and be safe for yourself and everyone! 

Wopida! 

 


